
TO:   HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  MIKE ALTHOFF, FIRE CHIEF 
 
SUBJECT:     2024 FIRE DEPARTMENT OFFICERS 
 
MEETING DATE: January 16, 2024 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Council must certify the Fire Dept Officers every year.  
 
There are changes to two positions this year with the retirement of 2nd Asst chief Steve 
Sullivan and the upcoming retirement of Chief Mike Althoff.  
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 
Chief Position Brice Miller 
1st Asst Chief Ferlin Miller 
2nd Asst Chief Joe Nobach 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Motion and approval for officer positions noted above.  
 
 
 
 
 


